NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND INTENT TO ADOPT ORDINANCE

To: All residents and taxpayers of Slippery Rock Township, Butler County, Pennsylvania
and all other interested parties:

Notice is hereby given that the Board Supervisors, at its public meeting to be held on March
27,2023 at 3:00 p.m. at the Township Building, 155 Branchton Road, Slippery Rock, PA 16057,
will hold a public hearing on possible enactment of an Ordinance permitting the Township to enter
into an Amended and Restated Cable Franchise Agreement with Armstrong Utilities, Inc.

A copy of the text of the proposed ordinance and agreement may be examined at the
Township Building during regular business hours, and on the Township’s website
https://srtwp.com Any person with a disability requiring a special accommodation to attend the
meeting should notify Vonnie Hogg or Karen Connell at (724) 794-2369 as early as possible, but
no later than 3 to 5 working days prior to the meeting. The Township will make every effort to
provide a reasonable accommodation.

SLIPPERY ROCK TOWNSHIP
Karen Connell, Secretary

155 Branchton Road

Slippery Rock, PA 16057



